Personnel Committee Report
14 Feb 2014

Meeting:  13 Feb 2014 9:30-10:30 am
Members Present:  Laurie Walsh, Tami Mette, Amber Donnelli, Dorinda Friez, Marsha Holford, Bob Byram, Xuming Du, and Sheri Baker (by email)
1.  Emeritus application:  the committee has reviewed and recommended emeritus for a faculty application and will forward that to the Vice President.  Formal announcement will be made pending final approval. 

2.  Emeritus Policy and Procedures:  This document has been modified to provide clarification in the application packet portion of the form and to provide more information for reviewers of emeritus applications.  The committee made approved forwarding the changes to faculty senate and will be submitted for vote at the faculty senate 21 Feb meeting.  Please see that document; yellow highlights indicate changes.
3.  Mentoring Policy Review:  The Vice President forwarded a new policy for the mentoring process to the Personnel Committee.  This policy is based on the tenure policy approved by faculty senate and President’s Council last year.  It have been reviewed by all the Vice Presidents, the Deans, and the President.  The committee is satisfied with the draft, but would like comment from faculty.  Please see the attached document.   We would like to bring this forward for a vote in March if possible.
